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Important dates-Autumn  Term 

2018 

 

 

 

September 18th – Y5/6 Able 

Writers Workshop 

September 20th—Y2 Science 

workshops 

October 1st – Assessment Week 

October 11th – Harvest  

Festival performance 

October 19th – End of half term 

November 5th – Start of the new 

half term 

November 15th – School  

photographer in 

December 3rd and 4th—Parent’s 

evenings 

December 7th – Christmas  

Bazaar 

December—January—Y3,4,5 vis-

its to the panto at Stratford 

East theatre. 

December 20th – Christmas  

performance 

December 21st – Last day of the 

term 

Please note all information      

regarding dates, policies and the 

curriculum can be found on our 

website at 

www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

              Message from the Head teacher 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for all your support with children arriving on time to school and in their 

correct school uniform. The children look very smart and are ready for learning as 

they line up at 8:50 every day. 

As you are aware we need to close the gate at 9am to ensure that all the children 

are safe, therefore I would request that you leave the playground as soon as you 

have said goodbye so we can close the gates. Thank you for your support. 

We are lucky to have a lovely tree house and playground gym equipment. It would be 

really helpful if the children did not use the equipment out of school hours if an 

adult is not there supervising them. This is for health and safety reason. Again 

thank you for your support. 

Our next coffee morning for parents is on September 19th at 9am in the library. 

Please pop along for a cup of tea/coffee and discuss any ideas that you have to  

ensure that the school continues to improve.  

Best wishes 

Mrs Stone 

Head Teacher 

Attendance 

As part of the Boleyn Trust we now comply with the Trust’s attendance policy. As 

such we will now request that as far as possible medical appointments are to be 

made outside of school hours. If this is unavoidable then the office will need to 

see an appointment card or letter to confirm the medical appointment for our 

internal records.   

The attendance policy also states that fines will be enforced if attendance is an 

issue, so please consult the policy on our website. For further information please 

contact our Attendance Officer Mrs Tokeley. 

After School Clubs 

After school clubs will start on Monday September 17th. Children have received 

letters regarding which clubs are available. Please can you ensure that you  

complete the request forms if you would like your child to attend a club, as we 

do operate a first come first served basis. For  

further information please see Mrs Archer 



Stars of the week 

1O-Raheem 1S–  Sophie 1SH– Muhammad 2F– Carmen  

2D– Hur Abbas    2P–  Ilyas 3S– Robert 3H– Meer  

3Ha-  Tanvir   4W–  Syeda 4S–  Tasnim  4P– Saad  

5B– Sara   5BU– Hisham 5R—Eden 6A– Abdullah  

6K–Aaron      6F– Rayyan 

 

Harvest Festival 

On October 11th we will be holding our Harvest 

festival celebration event for parents. Every year 

we collect donations and give the proceeds to the 

community.  

We would be very grateful if you could start 

sending in items for the Harvest Festival, which 

includes tins, packet food, dry food. Please do not 

send us anything fresh.  

Thank you so much for your support with this  

important event. 

 

GDPR 

You will have received a new letter regarding GDPR and  

permission rights regarding the use of named and unnamed 

photographs of your child. Please can you read the form 

carefully, complete and return. If you have any queries  

regarding this form please contact Helen or Keeley in the 

school office. 

 

 

Week  2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Choice Chicken and Spring 

Vegetable Pie 

Pasta Bolognese Roast Chicken 

and Stuffing 

Burger in a Brioche 

Bun 

Fish Fingers 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

BBQ Quorn Pasta Margarita Pizza Cheese and Onion 

Slice 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese and Beans 

Quorn Hot Dog in a 

Roll 

Vegetables 

Carbs 

New Potatoes 

Mixed Vegetables 

Mashed Potatoes 

Mini Corn on The 

Cob 

Roast Potatoes 

Organic Carrots 

Potato Wedges 

Rice 

Baked Beans 

Chips 

Rice 

Sweetcron 

 

Dessert 

Fruit Salad with 

Frozen yoghurt 

Tropical Fruit    

Crumble with Ice 

Cream 

Summer Fruit 

Trifle 

Banana Loaf Ice Cream Sponge 

with Fruit 

Roald Dahl Poster Competition 

On Thursday September 13th it was Roald Dahl day, a 

celebration held every year on the anniversary of his 

birthday. The day celebrates all the incredible  

characters and stories created by the much loved  

children’s author whose most popular books include  

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and Matilda. To  

celebrate this day, New City will be holding a competition 

which will be open to all children in KS1 and KS2. For a 

chance to win some amazing Roald Dahl themed prizes we 

would like the children to either write a book review of 

one of his many books or create a poster all about the man 

himself. The deadline for entries is the 18th of  

September with the winners announced on  

Friday September 21st in assembly.  

 


